
BA-PHALABORWA MUNICIPALITY 

 
CANCELATION OF SPLUMA  PUBLIC PARTICIPATION SCHEDULED MEETING 

 
NOTICE ON THE CANCELATION OF SCHEDULED SPLUMA DRAFT BY-LAW PUBLIC 

PARTICIPATION MEETINGS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the SPLUMA draft by-law public participation 
scheduled meetings that was advertised on Phalaborwa Herald on the 21st 
January 2016 have been cancelled. 
 
Copies of the draft By-law will still be available for inspection during normal office 
hours at the Municipal Office: Ba-Phalaborwa Local Municipality, Corner Nelson 
Mandela Drive and Selati Street (Phalaborwa), Lulekani Satellite Offices, 
Namakgale Satellite Offices, Gravelotte Satellite Offices, Selwane Thusong Centre 
for a period of 14 days from the 21st January 2016. 
 
Members of the public are however advised to continue submitting objections 
and representations as advertised on Phalaborwa Herald on the 21st January 
2016. 
  
Enquiries: MD Nkwane at 015 780 6315/0731991329, email: nkwanem@ba-
phalaborwa.gov.za or Maluleke H.P at 015 780 6304, email: malulekep@ba-
phalaborwa.gov.za  
 
 Dr. SS Sebashe 
 Municipal Manager 
 Corner Nelson Mandela Road & Selati Road 
 Civic Centre 
 Private Bag x 01020 
 Phalaborwa 
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